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Notice Regarding the Revision of the Year-End Dividend Forecast 

Based on recent performance trends, we have revised the dividend forecast for the 

fiscal year ending March 2025, announced on May 15, 2024, as follows. 

 

 
１．Regarding the revision of the year-end dividend forecast. 

（1）Revision of the year-end dividend forecast for FY ending March 2025 

 Annual dividends (yen) 

 End of Q2 End of term Total 

 Yen Sen Yen Sen Yen Sen 

Previous forecast 

（Announced on May 15, 2024） 
 50.00 70.00 

Revised forecast this time  60.00 80.00 

Current term performance 20.00   

Previous term results 

（FY2024 ending March） 
60.00 190.00 250.00 

(Note) As of April 1, 2024, we have executed a stock split at a ratio of four shares 

for each common share. For FY2024, the actual amount of dividends before the stock 

split is stated. 

 

（2）Reason for the revision 

In our medium-term management plan, under the policy of continuously increasing 

corporate value and maintaining stable shareholder returns, we aim to maintain a 

sound financial base and implement balanced cash allocation with a target dividend 

payout ratio of 30%. Under this policy, based on the revision of the FY2025 full-

year earnings forecast published on February 10, 2025, we have revised the year-

end dividend forecast for FY2025, published on May 15, 2024, by increasing it by 

10 yen to 60 yen per share, making the annual dividends 80 yen. As for the year-

end dividends, they are scheduled to be submitted to the 56th regular shareholders' 

meeting, which is planned to be held in late June 2025. 


